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Young, Tony

From: Donoghue Nicholas <Nicholas.Donoghue@networkrail.co.uk>

Sent: 06 March 2020 09:14

To: Planning

Subject: Network Rail Consultation Response: 2020/0362/P

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Thank you for consulting Network Rail regarding the amendments to application 2020/0362/P.  

 

After reviewing the amendments, I would like to inform you that Network Rail have no objections to the proposals.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Nick Donoghue 

Town Planning Technician | Property 

One Eversholt Street, London, NW1 2DN 

Mobile: 07732 639934 

Email: Nicholas.Donoghue@NetworkRail.co.uk  
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